

GRIZZLIES FAQ'S

- When is registration for the spring teams? Registration will begin in October for Boys and Girls 8U & 10U teams. Registration will open on November 12th for Boys and Girls 12U & 14U teams.
- Does my son/daughter need to be evaluated for the 12U & 14U teams? Yes, we encourage that all 12U & 14U players attend at least 2 of the 3 offered evaluation sessions during Fall Ball. This is to ensure proper Spring team placement. The 8U & 10U players do not go through the evaluation process, they have regular fall ball sessions.
- My son/daughter is brand new to lacrosse. How can he/she get on a team? The club is open to all levels of experience!
- How much of a time commitment will it be for my child? Spring team practices start
 the first week of February through the second week of May. Practices are 90
 minutes, 2x per week for the 10U, 12U and 14U teams. Practices are once a week
 for the 8U teams. Games are scheduled on Saturdays (boys) & Sundays (girls)
 starting the last weekend of February through the second weekend in May.
- What is the time commitment for Griz Kids (5 & 6 year olds)? Griz Kidz will have a 1
 hour per week commitment, on a weekend morning or afternoon. The focus will be
 on games that will build on the basic skills of lacrosse and make the experience fun
 for the boys and girls at this level.
- What is your refund policy? No refunds unless injury has occurred and precludes child from being able to participate.
- Do you offer Scholarships? Yes, we do offer a limited amount of scholarships for partial registration fees. Please email: magrizlacrosse@gmail.com for an application.